
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Seventh grade will host their Showcase of Success this Thursday, March 8 from 6:30-7:30. The 

Conferences will occur in students’ homerooms. We are hosting this event in order to give our 

students’ voice and ownership of their learning. Students will present their “Show Case of 

Success” portfolio to their parents. Light refreshments will be provided. We are excited about 

this event and hope to see all of our seventh grade families there.    

 

The annual Builders Club dance will be this Friday, March 9, from 3:15-5:15. Students can 

purchase a ticket Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday during LUNCH ONLY! Tickets are 5 and 

students must have a signed parent permission slip. Concessions items will be sold.  

 

I am also attaching a flier for Ragsdale’s registration night to my weekly email. Parents of 8th 

graders, make sure you look out for that.  

 

I wanted to let you know that we have had several issues recently with buses being late, 

particularly in the mornings. We are working with our transportation department to see how we 

can help. Please let us know if you have specific issues that we may be able to help with.  

 

Parents, over the last couple of weeks and in light of the tragedy in Florida, we have been 

reviewing our security procedures here at school. As a result, we want to remind our parents that 

student safety is a top priority. As such, visitors will need be on the student’s contact list before 

being allowed into the building. We also require ID before entering the building or checking out 

students. We appreciate your help this as we work to ensure that all of our students and staff are 

safe.  

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


